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St. Joseph’s Health, along with other healthcare providers in New Jersey,  
participates in multiple Health Information Exchange programs (HIE).  
A HIE allows patient information to be shared electronically through a  

secured network that is accessible to the providers treating you.  
We may disclose your Patient Health Information (PHI) to the HIE unless  

you opt out of participating. To opt out, please inform a St. Joseph’s Health  
staff member during registration or check-in at any of the St. Joseph’s Health facilities. 

Should you decide to opt out after your visit, please email SJHHIE@sjhmc.org. 
Please provide your current contact information including name, 

date of birth and preferred email address. St. Joseph’s Health Primary Care Office 
providers can be contacted directly to make any updates or changes.
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